Portland, Maine & vg Yes. Life's good here.

Alex Jaegerman, FAICP
Division Director, Planning Division

February 3, 2014

RE:  Parking Lot Expansion
741 Warren Avenue
Portland, ME 04103

To Whom it may Concern:

On October 8, 2013, an Inspection Fee (in the amount of $2,039.34; check #15059)
was received by the City of Portland Planning Division for the above named project.

If you have any questions, please contact me.

Thank you.
Jennifer Yeaton, Office Manager
City of Portland Planning Division

(207)874-8719
[my@portlandmaine.gov




